VKD: Announcement of changing website
On 06/03/2015, Khanh Hoa Mineral Water Joint Stock Company announced the changing of Company’s website as follows:

· Website that registered with State Security Commission of Vietnam and Hanoi Stock Exchange is: www.danhthanh.com.vn 

· New website is: www.vikoda.com.vn
· Official changing time: from 01/04/2015

Currently, Khanh Hoa Mineral Water Joint Stock Company still maintains 02 above websites at once, update all information according to regulations of law

